
From: Fire Marshal <firemarshal@salisburyct.us> 

Sent: Wednesday, December 4, 2024 3:11 PM 

To: Abby Conroy <aconroy@salisburyct.us> 

Subject: re Fire protection water supply for Wake Robin Inn 

  

Abby, 

 

For any property, the plan approval process for major renovations or new buildings by the Fire Marshal's 

Office includes a consideration of the water supply for fire extinguishment operations.  The Fire Chief for 

Lakeville Hose, Jason Wilson, would be consulted as needed for plan review, although the available water 

supply for any individual property is usually more relevant to any insurance company providing coverage 

for that property.  We generally know for any building in Salisbury that a sufficient water supply will 

either be provided by hydrants and the municipal water system, from a drafting point or dry hydrant 

from a natural body of water, or by a tanker relay drawing from one of those two sources.  Without 

knowing too many of the specifics about the available water supply for the Wake Robin Inn, I would say 

that the supply will be more than sufficient, given the proximity of hydrants and Wononskopomuc Lake 

across the street.  As the project gets into the plan approval stage, and we are made aware of the full 

number and size of any proposed structures, we may or may not require, inasmuch as we are allowed to 

by the CT Fire Safety Code, additional water supply features, such as hydrants, drafting points, standpipe 

systems, etc. 

 

John DeShazo 

                          

John D. DeShazo 

Fire Marshal, Town of Salisbury, CT 

27 Main Street, P.O. Box 548 

Salisbury, CT  06068 

(860)435-5196 

firemarshal@salisburyct.us 


